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/ St. Timothy \

Lutheran Church

Sunday Worship Times

8:00 Traditional
10:45 Contemporary Worship
9:30 Sunday School and
Adult Bible Study

Please join us for our Thanksgiving
Eve worship service at 7:00 p.m. on

Wednesday , November 25th.

Join us for Pit Stop!

*There is currently no meal being
served on Wednesday nights.

*  6:30-7:30 Zone 45 (4th & 5th Grade
Youth Group)

*  6:30-7:30 Jr. High Confirmation
Classes

*  6:30-7:30 Adult Bible Study: Broken
Saviors—Book of Judges (childcare is
provided)

Changing Weather

Please remember to send a jacket with your child each day as the
weather can change quickly. Please help us by making sure your
child's jacket and all other belongings are labeled with
their name. If you are ever missing something please
contact your child's teacher so that we can help get it
returned to you.

St. Timothy Lutheran Church
is partnering with Manatiales
de Vida for a Thanksgiving
Food Drive. We will be
collecting items from this list
and putting together meal
boxes. The Thanksgiving meals
will be distributed to families
in our community who are in
need. Please help us bless
others this Thanksgiving by
bringing any items on this list
on November 5th or 6th and
placing them in the buckets at
the front of the school.

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Canned Corn
Canned Green Beans
Canned Sweet Potatoes
Mini Marshmallows
Boxed Stuffing Mix
Instant Mashed Potatoes
Corn Bread Mix
White Rice
Cream of Mushroom
Boxed Mac and Cheese
Canned Cranberry Sauce
Cake Mix and Canned Frosting

Cooking Oil
Cash Donation %
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Qisit stlhouston.org for more informatioy

For the fourth year in a row we will be supporting at risk
children that attend Small Steps Nurturing Center, a

@’

preschool in the Fifth Ward of Houston. This year we will
small s(zPs Akr‘(krihﬁ center

collect gifts for 10 of their students so that they can
experience the love of Jesus at Christmas time. We are so thankful for your help
with this in the past and are looking forward to another year of blessing these
families. You will receive a sign up genius email so that you can choose what gift
you would like to provide. We will need the gift wrapped and brought to the
school by December 4th.




Classroom Spotlight: T1

Good morning and buenos dias is how

school year!

Meet Max!

we start our day with Max, our class
pet, in T1. We encourage learning in
English and Spanish. In our
classroom we are learning our letter
of the week with our alphabet soup,
a fun engaging activity for our
children. Our class is currently
focusing on our theme "Friends"”
which describes the important
members of our community such as
firefighters, police officers, care
givers, doctors, couriers, and
teachers. We look forward to
continuing to grow and learning in
our classroom through all the
activities that are yet to come. I am
truly proud of all of the children at
how they love fo participate and how
fast they learn. T am looking
forward to a great and fun filled
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Upcoming Dates to Remember

5th and 6th— Thanksgiving Food Donation
23rd-27th—No class for students following the Cy-Fair schedule
26th-27th— School Closed for Thanksgiving

11th—No Class for students following the Cy-Fair schedule
16th—Class Christmas Parties and Book Exchange
17th—Christmas Movie Day and Pajama Day
21-31—No Class for students following the Cy-Fair schedule
23-25—Christmas—Closed

31—New Year's Eve—Closed

-Mrs. Karen

Flu season has arrived! Please consider getting your
flu shot for this season if you have not already.

Many flu symptoms and Covid-19 symptoms overlap.
Any illness will require a period of 72 hours symptom
free before a child can return to school. If there is
more than one symptom present, a child will have to
be symptom free for 72 hours and have a negative
Covid test in order to return. Thank you for your

w help and understanding as we work to keep our
. . school healthy!




